May 19, 2018

Hello Mr. Kim!

My name is Harshal Vaza, from yesterday at the site visit. I just wanted to let you know that I really
appreciated everything you had to say yesterday. Everyone with The Bascom Group was so helpful and
kind to all of us, and I just wanted to extend my gratitude to you and your team. [ know it is not easy to
take time out of your schedule for a site visit, but I am really glad you guys did because all of us are really
inspired by what you had to say! It was helpful for me and all the members of REA. Throughout the visit,
you were constantly answering our questions and giving us great advice, and this information is
invaluable to all of us. Feel free to contact me or anyone from REA at any time. Thanks again on behalf
of Real Estate Association!

Best Regards,

Harshal Vaza
Real Estate
Association | VP of

External Affairs
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